
31st October 2016 

 

RE: SPVG evening 

Dear parents/carers, 

After successful curriculum evenings for parents last year, which involved maths and assessment, we have 

decided to deliver some more.  

We intend to start with a spelling, punctuation, vocabulary and grammar session on 15th November, 6:30pm – 

8pm in the year 6 classroom.  

In light of the new national curriculum, introduced in 2014, spelling, punctuation, vocabulary and grammar has 

increased in priority. At the end of both key stages, children will sit two SATS paper, which will test them on 

the statutory requirements taught in school. 

The aim of this evening is to share the expectations with parents so that they are able to continue to support 

their children at home. This evening will guide parents and carers through the national curriculum expectations 

right from reception to year 6, and will also provide examples of past SATS papers.  

I have attached the progression of SPVG throughout the school for your information. I am sure you will agree 

that this evening will help many of you, as there are some challenging concepts that children have to get to 

grips with!  

At this evening, we will also be able to share with you some useful websites to support your children’s learning 

at home. 

We would love to see as many parents as possible at this evening and ask you to indicate on the slip below 

whether you wish to attend so that we are aware of numbers. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss S Holden 

English subject leader  

 

 

Name of child[ren] ___________________________ in year[s] __________________ 

 

I will/will not be attending the SPVG evening on 15th November 2016 from 6.30pm – 8pm [delete as appropriate] 

 

Signed ________________________ 

 

When returned, please pass to Miss S Holden 


